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Our website is where the action is! If you are interested in employment opportunities with 
University Housing, you should visit our website regularly for information on current 
recruitments and other employment updates. 

 
Many new students start their employment careers with University Housing in Dining & 
Culinary Services positions. Other new students may begin employment in a custodial 
position. These positions do not require an interview. These positions are filled from our 
pool of online applicants, who are given consideration based on Housing residency, date of 
application, job interest, location preferences, and schedule availability. 

 
Throughout the academic year, University Housing recruits for student positions as they 
become available. Intermediate and advanced level positions such as House Fellows, Early 
Childhood Classroom Aides, Supervisory positions require special knowledge and skills. 
Although preference may be given to Housing residents, Housing residency is not always 
required. These applications are posted on our employment website. If you are interested in 
these positions, you may be required to: 

 
• Complete special application materials 
• Submit a resume and references 
• Interview for the job 

 
Visit our website often to check for new employment opportunities. This is the most 
accurate listing of vacancies. Student positions may also be announced: 

• Through email notifications 
• At residence hall desks 
• On bulletin boards in residence hall lobbies or dining halls 
• In residence hall e-mail notifications 
• Via message TVs in the residence halls and dining units 

University Housing offers summer employment in all of our areas. We offer both part and 
full-time positions. The application process for these positions begins in the spring semester. 
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